
 

 

Dear sirs, 

We strongly object to the excessive over-development plans for Lymm. My husband & I have lived in Lymm 
all our lives and have enjoyed raising our family in this idyllic Village & community. Over the years we have 
both welcomed the growth in housing with the developments of Cherry Fields, Rushes Meadow & Ridgeway 
Gardens however these proposals are far too excessive for the Village and it's essential they are down sized to a 
more sensible level to avoid loosing the community values of living in Lymm. 

The plans need to be revised, there is no mention of the impact of the housing to the infrastructure which is 
already at capacity TODAY  there are issues with 

-The volume  of traffic using Cherry Lane from the M6
-Traffic through the village/ brook road as a through fair to M60/M62
-Traffic over Warburton bridge at peak times
- the increase in businesses in traditional residential areas without provision for employees parking resulting in
Ridiculous parking situations impacting drivers.
-The increase in charges in structured car parks forcing Lymm business drivers to park on A roads all day
resulting in grid locks along the Higher Lane & Brook Road for example
- Both doctors & dentist at capacity.

I look forward to hearing from you 

Kind regards 




